
 
September 12, 2018 

Hello Wolfpack, 

This is Mr. Begley, principal of Samuel Wolfson School for Advanced Studies.       

I want to remind those of you who have not returned the paperwork given to your 

student on the first day of school, to do so immediately.  We have sent home a 

second copy, and now a third copy.  Please know that if this isn’t returned (along 
with the media release) your student will not be able to be in the yearbook, class 

picture, club pictures or attend pep rallies where there will be filming of 

students.  So please sign the form and send it in.     

Picture days will be tomorrow and Friday, and club pictures will be next Tuesday. 

Progress reports are going out the 18th.  But remember that you can always find 

that same information on your FOCUS account.  

FSA Retakes are Thursday and Friday.  

Flu vaccine will be administered on the 19th only to those with permission slips.  

I also want to remind you that all of the communication for daily announcements, 

robo calls and newsletters are on the front page of our website.  Log onto 

duvalschools.org/wolfson to view. Have a great evening, and as always, Go Pack.  

 


